
 

 

 
Dear Pastors, partners, and friends in the ministry,  
  

August 2024 

Greetings!  It is hard to believe it is August 
already.  Last month was full of preparation for the 
next semester, another World’s Cheapest Missions 
Trip (WCMT), teaching at my home church, and 
celebrating another anniversary. 

 
We began the month by picking up our 

oldest daughter and her family at the airport.  It 
was so good to see them again.  As many of you 

know both 
our 
daughters 
are serving 
on the 
mission 
field, and 
our oldest 
Emma, her 
husband, 
Robert 
Becker, and 

our two granddaughters came back from Argentina 
for a short furlough.  We were blessed to see them 
many times in July.  We had a great time 
celebrating Independence Day together.   We are 
very grateful for this country and the freedoms we 
enjoy.  The month was full of preparing campus for 
the new school year and for classes.  We praise the 
Lord that the guy’s dorm was completed in July.   

 
We hosted our third and last WCMT and 

had another great 
group.  Rebecca 
and the other 
ladies did another 
incredible job 
providing meals for 
the group as they 
did all summer.  
God was so good to 

allow us the opportunity to show another group of 
folk the religions and cultures that represent a large 
portion of the population of the world.  The 
students saw 
firsthand that the 
need for the 
gospel is great!!  
We had several 
who signed the 
pledge to change 
their default 
setting from NO 
to GO!  We look forward to all that God will do in 
and through these brothers and sisters in Christ.   
Please pray that God will raise up more laborers!   

 
Also, this month, I had several opportunities 

to teach at Vision Baptist Church in adult and kids 
Sunday School.  It was a blessing.  

 
Lastly, Rebecca and I celebrated our 31st 

wedding anniversary.  I am so grateful for the years 
we have had together.  God has been so good to us.  
We celebrated by hanging out with the Beckers.  
We thought that playing with our granddaughters 
was a great date night. 
 
Praises and Prayer Requests: 

• Praise God for all our partners in the 
ministry. 

• Praise God for another great WCMT. 
• Please pray for more laborers. 
• Pray for the start of school. 
• Pray for more students. 

Thank you for your partnership! 
 

Sincerely in Christ,  
Ty and Rebecca                          

Pepperdine 


